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I have enjoyed voting in Oregon since I turned 18 in 2005. I have only missed one or 

two minor elections and never a major one. My siblings, who live in vote-in-person 

states have had to balance their time and lives around getting out to vote and do not 

have as the voting record I do. Mail in voting is inclusive, helpful, timely, and helps 

every group have a chance to be represented. I am embarrassed for this state and 

this state assembly that we are even considering doing away with it. Keep Oregon 

unique and fraud-free and keep mail in voting.  


